Megan Egbert

From: Megan Egbert

Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 1:06 PM

To: ebartlett greensitedesignllc.com

Cc: Meredith Badalucca

Subject: FW: 24SITE3 - 1492 Hartford New London Tpke
Good Afternoon,

Please see below from the building department.

Thanks,
Megan

From: Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 11:44 AM

To: Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>; Michael Kirby
(chfsanit@uncashd.org) <chfsanit@uncashd.org>; dcolter@seccog.org; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; David
McKay <dmckay@hboundariesllc.net>; Matthew Davis <mdavis@montville-ct.org>

Subject: RE: 24SITE3 - 1492 Hartford New London Tpke

No further comments from the Building Dept.

Doug Colter

From: Paul Barnes <PBarnes@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 8:28 AM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>; Michael Kirby (chfsanit@uncashd.org)
<chfsanit@uncashd.org>; dcolter@seccog.org; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; David McKay
<dmckay@boundarieslic.net>; Matthew Davis <mdavis@montville-ct.org>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>
Subject: RE: 24SITE3 - 1492 Hartford New London Tpke

Meredith,

The Fire Marshal’s Office has no comments at this time. This office will require plans for the proposed office building
once they're available.

From: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 8:08 AM

To: Michael Kirby (chfsanit@uncashd.org) <chfsanit@uncashd.org>; dcolter@seccog.org; Paul Barnes
<pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; David McKay <dmckay@boundariesllc.net>;
Matthew Davis <mdavis@montville-ct.org>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>

Subject: RE: 24SITE3 - 1492 Hartford New London Tpke

Good morning,

Please read the applicants email as it describes changes to the plans. Paul & John, please note there is now only one
access to the site.



